

## Young Adults and High Schoolers: We Need Your Voice!

Ever thought the Catholic Church doesn't offer you the community or resources you need to grow in your faith, as a young adult or high schooler? Do you have a great idea of how to engage your peers in the faith, or something great you've experienced in the Church you'd like to share with others?

**We need your voice!** As part of a Synod process to help Archbishop Hebda discern priorities for our Archdiocese, small groups are meeting at our parish to discuss Synod focus areas – important topics in our faith. One of these focus areas is, "Forming youth and young adults in and for a Church that is always young."

It's not too late to join a Synod small group, and share your perspectives with our parish and the Archdiocese. October 19: Welcoming Parishes & Collaboration in Parish Ministry October 26: Liturgy& Sunday Experience & Sharing the Gospel in Word and Deed.

November 2: Parents as Primary educators and Helping the young encounter Jesus November 9: Youth Ministry and Young Adult Ministry

## Parents of Bethlehem Academy Students..... Your input is very important...Please consider coming to one or all of the sessions

Each topic is considered twice each Tuesday: 1:30-3:30 or 6:30-8:30

Register on the DMCC website or call the church at 507-331-7253 or just come! All are welcome!